

May 4, 2021

Board of Selectmen Town of Allenstown 16 School Street Allenstown, NH 03275

## Re: Programming Advisory

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV services. As part of that ongoing commitment to keep you informed, we wanted to update you on the following:

The distributor of Newsy informed Comcast that effective June 30, 2021 the channel will cease operation as a traditional TV channel. It will continue to be available as part of the Xumo app.

Customers are receiving notice of these changes in their bill.

Please feel free to contact me at Bryan\_Christiansen@cable.comcast.com should you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Bryan Christiansen

Bryan Christiansen, Sr. Manager Government Affairs